
Substitutes Needed at Pardeeville Schools 

The Pardeeville Area School District is always in need of substitute teachers, educational 

assistants and custodians.  Applications can be found on our school’s website at 

www.pasdwi.org under Employment Opportunities, or can be picked up at the school’s District 

Office.  Applications should be mailed to Pardeeville Area School District, 120 Oak Street, 

Pardeeville, WI  53954. 

 

http://www.pasdwi.org/

